

390 Java Drive • Sunnyvale, CA 94086 • (408) 734-9410

February 1981

Dear Exidy Customer:

Here is our second field service bulletin! From an initial mailing of two hundred and fifty on our first bulletin, this mailing will be about two thousand! We, at Exidy, are very enthusiastic about the response to our field service bulletin, ZERO DOWNTIME.

We want to welcome your valuable feedback on any item that appears in our bulletins and on any Exidy products in general.

If you know anyone who would like to be included on our mailing list for ZERO DOWNTIME, please use our toll-free number (800) 538-8402 to give us their names and addresses.

Feedback Footnotes:

From PLAYMETER, February 15th issue, "Frank's Cranks".

Frank Seninsky comments on SPECTAR in his column, "Frank's Cranks". These comments were much appreciated, as this type of information helps us make a better product for you. His comments on the SPECTAR joystick support our redesign efforts (see ZERO DOWNTIME, Vol.1, #1 of January, 1981). However, please note that we do not use wingnuts to fasten down our control panels, as was mentioned in Frank's column.

WATCH FOR MARCH RELEASE OF EXIDY'S "SPECTAR" IN COCKTAIL CABINET!!

Best Regards,

Joanne M. Anderson

Marketing Administrator

Janne anderson